Devotional detour
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On her way to work, Ashley Fazende stops to receive ashes-to-go from the Rev.
Steven M. Roberts of Christ Church Cathedral on Ash Wednesday morning (Mar. 1).
The drive-by service is a welcome convenience for people who are unable to attend
mass because of conflicting schedules. Ash Wednesday is the first day of Lent, a
season of prayer, sacrifice and repentance for Christians around the world.
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